
Please join us on June 4, 2010 for an open 

house and good-bye to Tyee celebration.  

Tyee is being re-built during the 2010-2012 

school years. Come stroll through memory 

lane—check out our old memory books.  Get 

a glimpse of the future—see the architects’ 

color boards & plans as well as a virtual tour 

of our new school.   Help us raise the roof 

one last time! 

END OF THE YEAR,  

START OF THE NEW ERA CELEBRATION 

 
                     June 4th, 2010 Bellevue School District 

CELEBRATION INCLUDES: 

Stroll the halls 

Visit with friends 

Enjoy dessert 

Look through the memory 

books on display 

Take a virtual tour of the 

new  building 

View the architects’ color 

boards and plans  
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Tyee Middle School 

13630 SE Allen Road 

Bellevue, WA 98006 

Phone: 425-456-5900 
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